
~ D A ~o -a~~ 3

September 18, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Mary O'Callaghan. I own the property at 302 Lewis Street, Castle Rock, CO, 80104.

My neighbor, Rebecca Jorenby, at 306 Lewis Street would like to build an addition on the backside of her
home.

understand her home is located in the southern setback by 2.5 feet. My home is 12 feet from that lot
dine and our homes are 141/2 feet from each other. It is my understanding that per the fire codes our
homes must be at least 10 feet apart, which they are. Adding the addition on the rear (east side) of her
home will not change that in any way nor will it interfere with my property in any way.

do not have any problem/issue with this addition to Rebecca's home.

Please feel free to contact me at 303-803-2924 or baseball~randmama~v@msn.com if you have further
questions.

Thank you!

Mary O'Callaghan
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